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May 26th, 1924.

The Secretary,
British School at Athens, 
19, Bloomsbury Square, 
London, W.0.1.

My dear Slri-
I thank you very much for the 

offer contained in your letter of May 5th to 
present to this University some archaeological 
specimens from Sparta.

7/e have, unfortunately, no 
space large enough to house a very extensive 
collection, our only available space consisting 
of about eight show cases approximately 12 x S ft.

7/e should be very glad indeed of a 
collection which would occupy some such space.
each.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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